
IMPORTANT DATES

WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING

World Teacher Day

October 25th   

0478 755 385 Skyeps@teamkids.com.au

1300 035 000 info@teamkids.com.au

World Pasta Day

Hello Families ☺

Welcome back to Term 4. We have been getting back into 

the swing of things here, with a gingerbread competition 

coming up over the coming weeks. This term is a packed 

term with lots going on so make sure to come and have a 

look at all the cool stuff we will be doing. So far this term we 

have been heavily focused on construction, using foam mats 

and magnetic blocks to build a variety of creations. 

Sunscreen and hats are becoming essential for play so if 

children need their own sunscreen, please remember to put it 

in their school bags with a  hat. 

If you have any questions or just want to have a chat, please 

either contact us during service hours or come in and have a 

chat!

Skye Primary 

Important Reminder

HATS, HATS, HATS

Coming into the warmer end of the year, sun safety is important! If children can bring either their school hats or 

another hat (preferably broad brimmed) so they can keep enjoying outside safely. NO HAT NO PLAY!

In term 4, there will be celebrations highlighted throughout the program and special events within the community. 

The dates are provided in the section below, if you would love your child/ren to attend. Book Now!

Halloween

October 25th  

October 31st 
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